
Feedback Request for Pediatric Health 

Assessment 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request your feedback on the recent pediatric 

health assessment conducted for [Child's Name] on [Date of Assessment]. Your insights are 

invaluable in helping us improve our services and ensure the best care for our young patients. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts on the following aspects: 

• Overall experience during the assessment 

• Communication with our staff 

• Understanding of the health assessment outcomes 

• Any suggestions for improvement 

Your feedback will be greatly appreciated and will contribute to enhancing our pediatric health 

services. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Clinic/Organization Name] 


